CITY OF ERIE
OFFICE OF THE CITY SOLICITOR

October 30, 2023

RE:  Open-Records Request of October 30, 2023
File No. 2023-148

Thank you for writing to the City of Erie with your request for records pursuant to
Pennsylvania’s Right-To-Know Law (“RTKL”), 65 P.S. §§ 67.101 et seq. On October 30, 2023 we
received your request for the following information:

1. Please advise if the below address has any OPEN/PENDING/EXPIRED Permits and
demolition permits that need attention and any fees due currently.

2. Also advise if there are any open Code Violation or Fines due that needs attention
currently.
3. Advise if there are any unrecorded liens/fines/special assessments due.

Address: 2920 West 331 St, Erie, PA 16506
Parcel: 33072331004900
Owner: SHAWN RUSSELL"

Your request for records has been Denied as the City of Erie does not have any records
that are responsive to your request. This property is located in Millcreek Township. Any
request for information should be directed to that municipality.

If you choose to appeal you may do so in writing to: Office of Open Records, 333
Market St., 16% Floor, Harrisburg, PA 17101-2234. Appeals can also be filed online at the
Office of Open Records website: https://www.openrecords.pa.gov. If you choose to file an
appeal you must do so within 15 business days of the mailing date of the agency’s response.
See 65 P.S.§ 67.1101. Please note that a copy of your original Right-to-Know request and this
denial letter must be included when filing an appeal. More information about how to file an




October 30,2023
Page 2

appeal under the Right-to-Know Law is available at the Office of Open Records website:
https://www.openrecords.pa.gov.

This correspondence will serve to close this record with our office as permitted by
law.

Respectfully,

amela Waite
Officer of Open Records
626 State Street, Room 505
Erie PA 16501
[814] 870-1230
righttoknow(@erie.pa.us




